Dear Friends,

The health and safety of our
attendees, members and sponsors is
a top priority for the Energy Services
Coalition. Due to current
circumstances, the 9th Annual ESC
Market Transformation Conference in
Austin, Texas on October 27 and 28,
2020 has been canceled.

The ESC is exploring options to hold the conference in September of 2021 and
we look forward to welcoming you to Austin next year. We remain committed to
our mission of providing education on the benefits of GESPC and in the
coming weeks we will be launching new education and outreach efforts for
members and stakeholders .

We are all going through this together and we will get through this stronger and
be better able to provide the benefits of, and education on, the use of
Guaranteed Energy Savings Performance Contracting (GESPC) by state and
local governments.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we navigate this
unprecedented crisis in real time.
We wish you good health, and thank you for your support of the ESC.

Jim Arwood

Executive Director
Energy Services Coalition

Website:



http://www.energyservicescoalition.org
https://www.facebook.com/Energy-Services-Coalition-ESC-122191521167878/

